
HANDOVER CEREMONY
Yinhawangka Aboriginal Corporation RNTBC is holding an  

event to mark the end of the special administration. 

The special administrator, Peter McQuoid, will report on what’s been 
achieved during the special administration and Michael Strecker from the 
Office of the Registrar of Indigenous Corporations, will formally announce 

the end of the special administration and hand back control of the 
corporation to its members. 

Your directors elect including independent specialist directors will be 
attending. The whole community is welcome to the family-friendly event 

which will include afternoon tea.

This will be a great opportunity for community to get together, have a yarn 
and celebrate a positive future for your corporation.

Date: Wednesday 19 February 2020
Time: 4pm

Place: Ashburton Hall, Ashburton Avenue  
Paraburdoo (next to IGA)

Thanks, 
Peter

Peter McQuoid
PDM Consultancy
(07) 3289 2596  
0435 018 879
p.mcquoid@pdmc.net.au
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